
 

 

STAINING  
CE VC Primary School 

Staining Road, Staining, Blackpool, FY3 0BW 

Tel: (01253) 882983 

Email: bursar@staining.lancs.sch.uk    
Website: www.staining.lancs.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Jennifer Shoulders 

Friday, 26 November 2021 

Dear Parents/ Carers, 

 Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

29.11.21 29th  

• Swimming Y6 

• Y4 trumpets 

Parents Eve 

Year 6 

Year 4 

Year 3 

Reception 

30th  

 

 

Parents Eve 

Year 5 

Year 1 

Year 2 

 

1st  

2.45 – church open 

for a brew and a 

warm! 

Parents Eve 

Year 6 

Reception 

2nd  

KS1 PE kit  

3rd 

KS1 PE kit 

06.12.21 6th  

• Swimming Y6 

• Y4 trumpets 

 

7th  8th  

2.45 – church open 

for a brew and a 

warm! 

Book Fair after 

school 3.30-

4.00pm 

9th  

Book Fair after 

school 3.30-

4.00pm 

10th  

Book Fair after 

school 3.30-

4.00pm 

13.12.21  13th  

• Swimming Y6 

• Y4 trumpets 

Book Fair after 

school 3.30-

4.00pm 

 

14th  

• Life Education 

Bus 

Book Fair after 

school 3.30-

4.00pm 

15th  

• Life Education 

Bus  

• 2.45 – church 

brew and a warm! 

• KS2 Christmas 

Party 

16th  

• KS1 Christmas 

Party 

• Christmas Dinner 

Day  

17th  

• Toy Day 

Parents Evening 

Thank you to everyone who has booked their parents evening appointment. The cut off time for booking will be 6pm on Friday 26th 

November. If you have not yet booked your appointment please ensure you do this before the cut off time. 

 

School Money App. 

Please could parents log onto the school money app and check any outstanding balances that are showing and reduce or clear 

them before we close for the Christmas holiday. We are coming to the year end in December and I would like to get as much 

reconciled and cleared as possible. Thank you. 

 

Wednesday Brew and Shelter 

The Church have very kindly opened their doors from 2.45pm on Wednesdays for all parents waiting to pick up their child/ren.  

Please go in and have a brew and a warm up – you are very welcome.   
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KS1 Christmas Nativity 

The children are practising hard for the nativity and rehearsals are underway. The videographer will be in on Friday 3rd December 

to film the performance. This will be the only time we can complete the filming, please can you ensure your child is in school on time 

and ready for the day. The video will then be sent out to all parents via a password protected link. We will let you know when this 

will be going out in good time. In order for the children to get changed easily between costumes and rehearsals we would like all the 

children in Reception, Year 1 and Year 2 to wear PE kit on Thursday 2nd and Friday 3rd December as well as their normal PE day. 

Miss Walsh would like to remind parents of reception children that your child will need a coat hanger with their name on and a pair 

of black leggings in school by Monday 29th November please. 

 

Scholastic Book Fair 

We have organised for the book fair to be in school from Wednesday 8th to Tuesday 14th December. This will be in the school 

library after school from 3.30-4.00pm the timetable for parents and children to view the books is as follows: 

Wednesday 8th December   Year 5 and 6 

Thursday 9th December    Year 3and 4 

Friday 10th December    Year 1 and 2 

Monday 13th December    Reception 

Tuesday 14th December    reserve for last minute  

 

Flu Vaccine 

For those children who did not receive the flu spray vaccine this week parents can still register for the vaccine by clicking the link 

and completing the application. The team will then send you an appointment for the vaccine which will be at your local surgery or 

clinic. Letter is attached to the e-mail. 

 

Car Park 

Despite previous requests for parents not to use the school car park at ANY time, I am sorry to say there has been a couple of 

incidents over the past week where a staff member’s car has been damaged to the tune of £600. The car park obviously gets 

very busy in the morning with staff arriving for work as well as children arriving for breakfast club and it is important that we 

ensure the safety of everyone is paramount. Whilst we understand the temptation to use the car park after school, please don’t! 

Staff and children need to be as safe as possible in this busy area. Kindly use the Plough car park or elsewhere (without blocking 

any residential driveways) and walk to school. We really appreciate your support in keeping everyone safe.  

 

PE day reminders  

Reception and Wonder Pod     Friday 

Year 1 and Year 2                  Tuesday 

Year 3 and Year 4              Thursday  
Year 5  and 6         Monday 

 

School reopens on Tuesday 4th January 2022 at normal times 

Yours sincerely,  

Jennifer Shoulders   Headteacher  


